
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

15 & 17.05.17– NO TODDLER GROUP 

19.05.17—Gymnastics awards  

Presentations 9.05am during Family  

Assembly. 

26.05.17—Non-Uniform day (Please  

donate a chocolate item) 

26.05.17—School closes for Half-term 

holiday 

05.06.17—School resumes for the children 

13.06.17—2.15pm Year 2 Class Assembly 

24.06.17—Summer Fayre (More details to 

follow) 

27.06.17—2.15pm Year 1 Class Assembly 

06.07.17—1.15pm Sports Day 

07.07.17—2.15pm Year 3 Class Assembly 

11.07.17—9am EYFS Class’ Assembly 

20.07.17—Year 4 Leavers’ Party (Details 

TBC) 

21.07.17  9am Year 4 Leavers’ Assembly 

21.07.17—School breaks for summer 

04.09.17—Teacher training Day 

05.09.17—School resumes for the children 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  07840123931 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Numicon Training—Further information 

will be coming soon to support children 

who require maths assistance; so 

watch this space! 

NEWS  
 

This week the children in Year 2 will commence 

SATs practise in readiness for SAT  

testing to take place (15-19th May). The children 

may well have told parents/carers about the exciting 

activity booklets they have been working on. 

 

Whilst we aim to make this time as fun as possible 

for the children and as least pressurised as we can, 

it is hugely important that everyone is in school on 

time and well rested everyday. 

We apologise for the disruption to the toddler group 

during SATs week.  This is unavoidable as we     

require the use of the hall for test delivery. 

 

 

 Stars of the Week 

W/E 05.05.17 N— Layton   Rec— Georgia C   Y1– Tamsin    Y2–Kai & Ben    Y3– Amber     Y4– Amy 

W/C 08.05.17 Banquet Table Guests—Jimmy, Maggie & Demi 

Sporting News 

Just before the Easter break, 

we took a small team of  

golfers from Year 3&4 to  

Arcot Hall to compete against 10  

other schools in a competition.  We 

are thrilled that our golfers came in 

4th place overall!  Well done Isabella, 

Anna, Kim, Millie, Courtney, Lewis, 

Josh, Cameron, McKenzie T & Logan.  

Special thanks to Mr. Wood for  

training the players in readiness for 

the competition. 




